     Catholic Charities recognized for their 2009 Foster Parent Law Implementation Plan
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Governor

D et Illinois Department of Children & Family Services

April 20, 2009

Mr. Frank Vonch, Executive Director
Catholic Charities, Diocese of Rockford
1700 N. Farnsworth Ave., Suite 18
Aurora, IL 60505

Dear Mr. Vonch:

I am pleased to announce that the DCFS Statewide Foster Care Advisory Council selected your agency’s 2009 Foster Parent Law
Implementation Plan for an award in the area of Dignity and Respect for Foster Parents. Congratulations on a job well done! The
Director has asked me to express his appreciation as well. In recognition of your hard work and your dedication to foster parents, we
would like to honor you at an awards ceremony during the May 8" meeting of the Statewide Foster Care Advisory Council.



